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December 10, 2014

Mr. Billy Dickson
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
2443 Warrenville Road
Suite 210
Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Subject: 10-Day Response to lR 2014010 Preliminary White Finding

Palisades Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-255
License No. DPR-20

Reference: Letter from Nuclear Regulatory Commission to Entergy Nuclear
Operations, Inc. dated December 2, 2014, “Palisades Nuclear Plant -

NRC Inspection Report 05000255/2014010 Preliminary White Finding”
Dear Sir:

Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc, (ENO) received the referenced letter dated
December 2, 2014, related to the methodology for monitoring external dose and the
subsequent dose assessments performed when control rod drive (CRD) housings were
replaced in February and March 2014. The letter proposes a white finding and two
apparent violations of Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) requirements, and
provides ENO the option to affend a regulatory conference, or submit the ENO position
on the finding, in writing, within 30 days. In addition, the letter requires a 10-day
response to notify the NRC of the intended choice.

ENO is requesting that a regulatory conference be scheduled to address the apparent
violation.

This letter contains no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments.

CC Administrator, Region III, USNRC
Project Manager, Palisades, USNRC
Resident Inspector, Palisades, USNRC
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Sincerely, 

CC Administrator, Region III, USNRC 
Project Manager, Palisades, USNRC 
Resident Inspector, Palisades, USNRC 


